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Subject: by law 9274

 -----Original Message----- 
 From: Emma Hyette <*REDACTED*> 
 Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 10:08 AM 
 To: devserv <devserv@princegeorge.ca> 
 Subject: by law 9274 

Hello , we live across the Alley of this property, on the corner directly opposite from this location . We are in favour of 
the rezoning and feel that it will be a good fit for the neighborhood. The owners are responsible people . Feel much 
happier with this zoning then the BB next to it and another BB next to our Building with party’s every weekend . 

 Sincerely 
Emma Hyette 
1638 6 ave 

 Forward all mail to *REDACTED* 
 Emma 


